
What’s been happening at 

ABBOTS GREEN ACADEMY—OCTOBER 2019 

 
 

 
Autumn is officially here! Despite wet play-
times and chilly mornings, there are certainly 
lots of exciting learning opportunities 
throughout the school as well as a new hall 
roof! 

With a month under our belts, children are 
now fully immersed in their learning and 
striving to be the best that they can be; 
whether it’s in the dinner hall, assembly or 
playground our children are confident to 
share the knowledge that they enjoy acquir-
ing by the day. Ranging from London, Egyp-
tians or even missing toys in Year 1, children 
have noticeably started the term with a posi-
tive attitude to their learning. We look for-
ward to sharing this with you during our first 
Wow Wednesday session next week. 

With building work in full flow, we have re-
mained committed to our healthy values, 
with snacks and the daily mile at the heart of 
our day. It has been a privilege to welcome 
Mr Newson, as PE specialist, into our team 
this term who has been teaching PE in many 
classes throughout the school each Tuesday 
and Friday. 

Over the next two weeks we look forward to 
appointing Sports Leaders to lead activities 
on the playground as well as our Talk Team 
(School Council) for the year ahead. 

I look forward to seeing you at Wow 
Wednesday  and at parent’s evenings (more 
info to follow) over the next couple of weeks. 
 
Ang Morrison 
Head Teacher 
 

website: www.abbotsgreenacademyco.uk 
Twitter: @abbotsgreen 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS: 

 

Uniform Reminder - After Half Term, we 
would like to remind all children that shorts 
are no longer acceptable as uniform. We look 
forward to sunny days after the Easter Holi-
days when summer uniform expectations 
return. 

Parent’s Forum—Have your say, following 
last year’s success, The first parents forum for 
this term will be on Tuesday 29th October at 
2:30pm and 6pm. This is an opportunity to 
meet with Mrs Morrison to share your views 
and find out more about what is happening in 
school. (letter to follow) 

Half Term—Half term commences on Friday 
18th October. We have places available at 
Sun Set and Sun Rise Club to support with 
childcare from 7:30-6pm. This will be availa-
ble for all children across the school. 

Wow Wednesday—Year 1-6 parents feel free 
to visit your child’s classroom from 3-3:30pm 
to view our child’s work this term.  

New Website—This is now live! Take a look 
at https://www.abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk/ 

Did you know? We are reaching out! Did you 

know that the proposal for out new nursery is 

provision for 2 year olds upwards for 50 

weeks a year! We look forward to sharing 

updates with you in the new year. 

 

 
  


